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November 14, 2024
To: All Responding Bidders:

Helistream, Inc.
Helicopter Institute

From: Bruce L. Holden, Finance Director

Subject: Notice of Award: RFP 2024-08 H125 Pilot Refresher Course

The board of commissioners of the Florida Keys Mosquito Control District, at their regular meeting held
Tuesday, November 12, 2024, in the Marathon Mosquito Control Headquarters located at 503 107" Street,

Gulf, Marathon, FL 33050 made the following award:

RFP 2024-08 H125 Pilot Refresher Course has been awarded to Helistream, Inc at a
cost of $10,625.00 per pilot, for both air and ground training.

We look forward to doing business with Helistream, Inc. Should you have any questions, please contact me
at 305-292-7190.

Sincerely,

BuedHotdu,

Bruce Holden
Finance Director
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